Hey everyone! My name is Hannah An Jensen, and I'm currently your Commissioner of
Marketing but | am excited to run for Vice President of Internal Affairs for the 2025-2026
Associated Student Government.

This year, I've worked to amplify student voices and events across campus through my position.
I had the opportunity to represent SBCC at the statewide SSCCC General Assembly, being
surrounded by so many passionate student leaders only inspired me to do more to support our
student government from the inside out.

Beyond ASG, | serve as President of the Psychology Club and Vice President of Fellowship for
Phi Theta Kappa. In both roles, I've helped plan events, build community, and ensure our teams
stay connected and accountable. These experiences have only improved my ability to receive
and make actionable changes based on feedback.

As VP of Internal, | intend to focus on collaboration and support, not only for our ASG board but
also for our student body. | will ensure that all our commissioners receive a proper orientation,
helping them understand their responsibilities and stay on track with their committee work. |
want to be the person you can go to when you need guidance, advice, and support.

I will be actively involved with the college-wide committees. It will keep me updated, since it
directly reflects the diversity of our campus, thus ensuring that student voices are included in
every space where decisions are made. | believe that leadership entails listening, taking action,
and accountability. All of these are crucial to best serve our students.

It would be an honor to continue serving the SBCC community. | can't wait to help build an ASG
that is supportive, responsive, and driven by students. And so | thank you for your
consideration!



